

Proposed agenda for District 35 Monthly Meeting
17 August 2026

7:00-Opening prayer

Attendance, Jason, Rich, Pete Cumberland Nights to report about Franklin Cnty jails, Reyna, Elmer, Kerry, Liz, Sarah, Amy, Bob, Tom, Alison, Suzanne,

7:02-7:08 Sharing of Concept 8:

7:08 Officer Reports

DCM: Elmer.

- **EPGSA is in Nov. GSR's are heavily encouraged to attend to ensure their group's voice is heard. Discuss with your home group about sending you and ask about funding or decide to pay yourself. 🐱**
- Attended 3rd quarterly meeting in Area 59. **FOR GSR's: Promoted using the website for structural manuals, and other great information.**
- **Looking for 150 volunteers for Area Day Oct 9th—specifically GSR's! reply to this email if interested.**

ADCM: Jason: Nothing to Report

Secretary: Amy R: Minutes from last month approved.

Treasurer: Sarah AI : **\$3094.86. Inbound calls were 24 in** the hotline. Sarah reported that she received a lot of what appear free checks in business format. She will call the bank and hold onto them until she finds out why we have them, if we have to pay.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

Grapevine: Allison. Now there are 2 million people per month engaging with the Grapevine in some way. **Over 100 countries are tuning into the Grapevine podcasts.** Grapevine is no longer in debt to GSO mainly due to the success of the Grapevine App. Promoted YouTube "Grapevine" for inaccessibility (no subscription, closed caption, etc)

Corrections Franklin/Adams: Pete from Meg: Franklin county and Meg spoke which resulted in agreeing to try to set up security classes in the fall. Online meetings for the prison was discussed and they do not have the equipment for it. The warden stated that they can accept literature.

- **Suggestion:** Pink Can pass around fund to raise funds for literature or other things the district needs or that we can provide to the community (jails, schools, etc)

- **DISCUSSION and forwarded motion: Group commits to receiving the multi variety marketing content uniquely appropriate for email, text and flyer and forward/pass on to individual groups: attending groups, texting AA friends, and emailing AA Friends.**

Literature: Liz: Liz is ready to put in an order at just under \$500, would like to put it through for free shipping, what else should she buy. **Motion approved: To get it to \$500 for free shipping.**

Archives: Reyna. Received history update from Gettysburg group. Asked everyone to reach out to their homegroup to find the correct person to write the history update for archives. Send the history update to Reyna. Currently only has women's Gburg, Gettysburg and another. **Reyna will email the sample to Amy and Amy will send out to groups. Amy needs to follow up with Carol about the history update she put in 2 years ago,.**

Intergroup Liaison Hanover: Flyer and on Website TBD: Bonfire on September 26th

YPAA : absent

Public Information: absent

OLD BUSINESS

Area 4th Quarter meeting, September 13, 2026

- Hosted by our District 35. Gwen is POC. This past Saturday was a planning meeting, first of a couple. About 10 volunteers. Gwen is planning on an additional meeting between now and the Sunday Sept 13th 2026 meeting.
- COI: Groups are encouraged to reach out to locations' insurance company to request cost for a Rider if the meeting facility asks for COI (Certificate of Occupancy Insurance)

NEW BUSINESS

Area Quarterly Meeting hosted by District 35 at Norlo Park-

POC is Gwen, she is holding a Planning Meeting: St. James Saturday 22, 2026 at 1:00 PM after noon meeting.